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Georgia State University 
Department of Philosophy 

university plaza 
atlanta, georgia 30303 

October 1, 1975 

' 

• 

<-

»< 

-

Professor José Ferrater Ifcra 
Department of Philosophy 
Biyn Mawr College 
Bryn Mawr, Pennsylvania 19010 

-

Dear Professor Mora: 

I am agaln disturbing your well earned peace to ask you to send a letter 
of recommendation in support, this time, of my application for a fellowshlp 
from the ACLS. They will need to have it within ten (10) days of my 
sending the application, which will be sent out on October 2nd. I am 
enclosing, as before, a brief description of the project for your examination. 
It would be of great help to me if you send me a copy of your letter that 
I can present to my Chairman and Dean when the moment of negotiation 
for matching funds from njy school comes. If you prefer that I do not 
view your letter of recommendation please send it in a sealed envelope. 
But do not send it direct to the Chairman or Dean at Georgia State, it 
is o7~the essence that it go through channels. 
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I have enclosed a gummed label addressed to ACLS so that you may use the 
same envelope that this is being sent to you in. This is to lindt the 
number of folds in your recommendation which seems to be of concern for 
ACLS. 

Thank you again for your friendship añd support 

Cordially, 
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